
  151 Southhall Lane, Ste. 450 

      Maitland, FL 32751  

  www.inteserra.com 

November 28, 2023 

Via Overnight Delivery & E-File 

Tennessee Public Utility Commission 
Attn: Dockets and Record Manager 
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
4th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 

RE: Intrado Communications, LLC  
Notification of Change in Company Name 

Dear Ms. Standley: 

The original and four (4) copies of this notice are submitted on behalf of Intrado Communications, LLC 
(“Company”) to notify the Tennessee Public Utility Commission (“Commission”) that the Company is 
changing its corporate name to Hypercube Networks, LLC. In Tennessee, the Company is authorized to 
provide resold and facilities-based local exchange and resold interexchange telecommunications 
services pursuant to the authority granted in Docket 01-00705 and operates pursuant to market 
regulation. 

Enclosed as Exhibit A is a copy of documentation on the registration of Hypercube Networks, LLC with 
the Tennessee Secretary of State. 

The notice of change in Company name that was provided to Tennessee customers is included as Exhibit 
B. The change in corporate name will have no effect on the rates, terms, or conditions of service offered
to customers.

The original of an updated bond to reflect the change in the Company’s name is being submitted under 
separate cover. 

The Company respectfully requests the Commission to change the Company’s name in all Commission 
records to Hypercube Networks, LLC at the earliest possible date. 

Also enclosed is a check for $25.00 to cover the filing fee. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping the extra copy of this cover letter 
and returning it in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for that purpose. 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 470-672-3926 or 
via email to sthomas@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Sharon Thomas 

Sharon Thomas 
Consultant 

cc: C. Harrington – Intrado (via Email)
tms: TNx2301
Enclosures 
ST/sp 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room 
on November 28, 2023 at 8:32 a.m.

23-00081



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Exhibit A 
Tennessee Secretary of State 
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Exhibit B 
Customer Notice 
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October 7th, 2023 
 

RE:  NEW NAME 
 

Please be advised that our name is changing. The Intrado brand transitioned with the 
divestiture of Intrado Corporation’s Life & Safety business to Stonepeak on January 
31, 2023. As a result, businesses not included in the sale are required to change their 
name. 
 
Our new name is Hypercube Networks, LLC 
 
This change is expected to be final later this month.   The change will be visible on the 
11/07/23 bill date.  
 
At that time, please begin to use our new payee name which is: 
 

Hypercube Networks Holdings, LLC 
 

There are no changes to our email address, banking info, or tax id.  That information 
will remain the same.  However, we are attaching a new W-9 form showing the new 
name.  
 
A final notification will follow in November. 

If you have questions please contact us by phone at (469) 727-1593 or e-mail at 
telecom-billing@west.com  

Currently, any email address with @intrado.com should not be used.   

Thank you for your business.  

Sincerely,  

Bob Vidakovic 

 Sr.Director of Billing 

 

  

mailto:telecom-billing@west.com



